
FILED 1/26/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00337-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

A. AUSLEY 
MCMULLEN 

Attorneys and Counselors at Law 
123 South Calhoun Street 

Commission Clerk 
Attn: Lorena Hollett, Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

January 25, 2024 

Re: Tampa Electric Company's Confidential Materials in 
All Dockets: 2020000 I-EI - 2024000 I-EI; and 
Dkt. 20200234; 0kt. 20230023 

Dear Ms. Hollett: 

P.O. Box 391 32302 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

P: (850) 224-9115 
F: (850) 222-7560 

ausley_com 
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This letter is to inform you that Mr. James D. Beasley is no longer with the Ausley 
McMullen Law Firm. Last year, we replaced Mr. Beasley on all PSC dockets with Malcolm N. 
Means. 

[ now represent Tampa Electric Company. I would like to request all confidential materials 
be returned to me, Malcolm N. Means when returning the confidential material s to the Ausley 
McMullen Law Firm on behalf of Tampa Electric Company. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Malcolm N. Means 
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